
From: Michael J. Sullivan
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 8:56:48 AM

Michael J. Sullivan
68 Hickory  Lane
Somersworth, NH 03878

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I have not seen any plans, ( would like too). I realize, working in the construction trade, 33+ years, the
amount of lay-down yards necessary for a job of this magnitude, to be successful. What I question,  is
the restoration,  of all the lay-down areas to their pristine, ( before construction ) conditions.

Sincerely,
Michael J. Sullivan
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